

IMPORTANT MEMORANDUM

TO: All Minor Hockey Associations

INFO: Female Council Executive Committee

FROM: Jennifer Park, Secretary Female Council Executive Committee

DATE: February 9, 2024

RE: 2023-24 All NL Provincial Tournaments

Please find attached a copy of the FINAL Female Grading results. The associations listed in **red** are the host sites for the tournament.

Every year our teams participate in fundraising for different non-profit groups. This year Female Council is pleased to announce that we will be fundraising for the Break the Ice Foundation. All the money raised will go the Break the Ice Foundation whose goals are to raise awareness & promote education about Youth Mental Health.

More information will be sent out to Host Associations shortly and we encourage all teams to be creative in their fundraising ideas to support this very important cause. Let's start the conversation & "Break the Ice" surrounding mental health.

Yours in Hockey,

Jennifer Park Secretary Female Council Executive Committee

Attachments